
 

 

 

 

 
Call for Nominations 

Election of Pathology Representative (2021 – 2025) 
 
Dr Adam Jones has completed a term of office as Pathology Representative on 
BAHNO Council and is willing to stand for a further 3 years.  In the result of no 
further nominations being submitted, Dr Jones will continue on Council until 
AGM 2024.  
 
Please note: All members of Council must be fully subscribed and have been 
members of the Association for more than 12 months.  Each nomination must 
be accompanied by the name of a proposer and seconder who are either Full or 
Associate members of the Association.  Members of Council are elected for a 
period of 4 years; they are then eligible for a further term of 3 years.  Members 
of Council are expected to attend the AGM and at least 3 out of 4 Council 
meetings per year.  A ballot will be held, if necessary. 
 
I wish to stand for the position of Pathology Representative 
 

 
Name:  
 
Email:   
 
 
Proposer:  
 
Seconder:  
 
 
Signature of nominee:                                                                          Date: 
 

 
Please return to secretariat@bahno.org.uk 

 

Closing date for nominations 30th November 2020 
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